
  

 

St Christopher’s in the Community part 7 

Children’s Charity 

This week marked a pivotal moment at our school as we came together to cast our votes for 

this year's Children's Charity. For those new to our school community, this tradition, now in 

its third year, sees our Year 6 pupils researching and presenting local charities or ones that 

hold personal significance. Last week, after careful consideration, Year 6 voted for the top 

three charities, each of which had the opportunity to present to the entire school on 

Wednesday. We're delighted to share that, through a democratic vote involving every child, 

they have chosen to support ‘Mind’ this year. Proposed by Anthony, William, and Felix in 

Year 6, Mind is a charity that provides crucial services, advice, and support to empower 

those facing mental health challenges. Anthony's personal connection to this cause adds an 

extra layer of significance, making our collective support for Mind even more meaningful. We 

look forward to a year of compassion, awareness, and positive impact as we join hands to 

support this important cause. 

 


